
FSWC Collegiate HS Faculty Meeting 11/13/18 

2-2:45pm/K103 

1. PD/In-service Update: The district is working on granting us access to log in-service hours. When ready 

to recertify, we will have access to all information. School based training is recorded. So far we have 

had 3 PD days (8 hours each).If you continue any PD, please keep all documentation including 

conferences, agendas or any class you may take. The school system gives you 60 hours for the time 

working at our school since we have been designated a “School of Excellence”.  

 

2. Informational Session Dates for Current 8th Graders 6-8 pm 

Thurs., Jan. 17 

Wed., Jan. 30 

Tues., Feb. 12 

Post cards are being printed.  

Sibling preferences verbiage is still being discussed through SAC and faculty. Upon Application or on 

the first day of school. More information to come. 

 

3. AdvancEd Re-accreditation Update (lead, surveys, classroom observations) 

Mr. Wier and Mr. Mitchell went to Boca Raton to attend the AdvancED Re-accreditation conference. 

When surveys are wrapped up, our Lead Evaluator, Dr. George Joyce, will come and help prepare us 

before the team comes in. Junior, Senior and Sophomore students need to complete the surveys. Several 

ideas were discussed on how they can get them completed. Mr. Mitchell will take care of the sophomore 

class. Mrs. Wier and Mrs. Platt will work on Juniors and Seniors.   

4. 2018-19 Teacher Evaluations 

34% Classroom Observations utilizing the ELEOT tool. The ELEOT tool was discussed with a handout 

from Mrs. Wier. 

+ 33% Instructional Strategies Goals.  Choose 1-3 of Marzano’s Elements that you are working to 

develop and master this school year. Maintain evidence and artifacts of deliberate practice throughout 

the school year. A google forms will be sent to you this week to identify the elements you have selected. 

February and April reviews. 

+ 33% Student Performance/Accountability 

First 2/3 will be completed before the end of the school year and the final 1/3 will be the completed 

report over the summer. If you would like to speak with Mrs. Wier one on one for more clarification, 

please let her know. 

 

5. Semester 1 Exam Schedule: 

EOC students do not have to take exams. Please see handout #3. The exam schedule was 

discussed and at this time there do not seem to be any conflicts. 

 

6. Spirit Week/Clash of the Classes Feedback: Going very well so far. Participation was on the rise for 

class colors and events. There was a challenge with paint and glitter so please keep an eye out during 

the week so these items are not brought inside the building. The Veteran’s Day BBQ was very 

successful. SGA presented a check for $1,000 to the Vietnam Wall Education Foundation. 

 

 

 

 


